
When you’re new, everything is about learning and growing!

We all grow at our own pace, but some folks put focused effort into learning as much as 
they can to support their troops, so we want to recognize that hard work with our Green & 
Growing Award!

The Green & Growing Award recognizes those go-getters who shine in their first two years 
as a troop volunteer. These volunteers have completed their basic troop leader courses and 
at least one additional course, including First Aid/CPR certification, Troop Camp Training, 
and/or Let’s Plan: Events. They have submitted paperwork on time, have attended leader 
meetings, and have participated in events at either the service unit or statewide level. This 
award is presented at the service unit level.

Keep your Green & Growing card with your Girl Scout gear so you can keep track of your 
requirements and get signatures from instructors or your Volunteer Support Specialist for 
each one.

When you have the card completed, send a picture of it to your local Service Team or to your 
Volunteer Support Specialist to qualify for the award.

The Green & 
Growing Award

Download the 
Green and Growing 

Card here
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